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After months of research and community input, the school board unanimously approved 
the name of our new school, Granite Ridge School, at their August 13 meeting as 
recommended by the naming committee. The School Naming Committee was made up 
of board members, teachers, staff, and community members and were tasked with 
recommending a name that represented the community. This name is a nod to our state 
rock and the elevations of the new school site.  

DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION
UPDATE

Monona Grove High School Senior Noah Olson will be joining the 
construction crew this semester as the Youth Apprentice. This 
program offers students hands-on learning while exploring 
careers in almost any industry. In this case, students can go from 
the classroom to the construction site for an education that 
combines academic and technical instruction with on-the-job 
training. Noah will start at Winnequah and then transition to our 
new school job site. We look forward to seeing all that Noah 
learns on the job!

GREAT PROGRESS AT GRANITE RIDGE SCHOOL
The new school is starting to take shape as structure continues to be put in place. The 
main structure will be complete in October which allows for interior work to begin. Yet 
this year, we will start to see glass and brick be installed on the exterior. Before the year 
is through, work will start on the inside with painting, finishes, and casework starting in 
December. If you haven’t driven past the site lately, check out photos from our drone 
flights on our website.
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DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION
UPDATE

CONSTRUCTION WORK IS CONTINUING DISTRICT-WIDE

Winnequah School
Phase one of the renovations are on 
schedule to be complete at the end of this 
month. The IMC continues to take shape 
with a makerspace and reading nook. The 
music room has new flooring and a fresh 
coat of paint. New windows are also being 
installed and will continue to bring in a 
great deal of natural light for students. 

Glacial Drumlin School
Renovations will be complete this month 
and ready for when students come back 
to school. As part of this work, we were 
able to expand the cafeteria and servery 
space which not only will provide more 
space for students but will also allow for a 
better flow during lunch periods. 

IMC is starting to take shape!

The exterior is finishing up with new windows and sidewalks.
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